
WAKEFIELD, Mass. - Sunday’s game between Northeastern University and the University of Notre Dame, which 
was suspended after two periods due to unplayable ice conditions, will be recorded as a tie game, it was an-
nounced today by Hockey East commissioner Joe Bertagna. The schools attempted to find a workable date on 
which to resume play but were unable to do so. 
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